
State of South Carolina

Office of the Sta te A udi tor

RICHARD H. GILBERT, JR., CPA 
DEPUTY STATE AUDITOR

1401 MAIN STREET, SUITE 1200 
COLUMBIA, S.C. 29201

October 11,2010

(803) 253-4160 
FAX (803) 343-0723

Mr. Larry Finney, CPA
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Dear Mr. Finney:

The Office of the State Auditor has completed its review of the South Carolina 
Department of Motor Vehicle engagement proposal packages. The proposals were evaluated 
based on (1) Completeness of the Proposal, (2) Experience and Qualifications, (3) 
Engagement Approach and (4) Cost. Based on these criteria the Office of the State Auditor 
has selected your firm.

The agreed upon cost of the fixed fee engagement is $27,970. The engagement is to 
be performed in accordance with the requirements set forth in the State Auditor’s Office 
Request for Proposal and the accepted proposal. Any additional charges must be agreed to 
by the Department and subsequently approved, in writing, by the Office of the State Auditor.

Please contact Ms. Marcia S. Adams, Executive Director (803.896.8925) or Mr. Jimmy 
Earley, Chief of Staff (803.896.9590) as soon as possible to schedule the engagement. If I 
can be of further assistance please contact me by phone at 803.253.4160 or email at 
rq i I bert@osa. state. sc. us.

Cc: Ms. Marcia S. Adams
Mr. Jimmy Earley
Mr. Donald J. Mobley 
Ms. Christina R. Kelly


